This week we completed the assignment on canvas explaining our situation and how we will proceed with our project remotely. We plan to work on updating our lab notebook with all relevant information. Additionally, we plan to discuss the trajectory of our project as a group, and ask any questions we come up with during the zoom meeting Monday morning. Although none of us will be in the same city, we are hopeful that we can make progress remotely to adequately complete the final report. We will continue to communicate with the family and with Courtney to make sure everyone is on the same page.

